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The President's Message

Our last event of 2015, Santa in the Park, turned out to be a perfect day. We had 
the largest attendance ever for this event. It was so warm we had left over hot 
chocolate. Kids got to visit with Santa and play on the playground. 2015 was a great 
year. I would personally like to Thank every volunteer that came out to help. Hopefully 
2016 will be just as good or even better. 

We will be starting our Block watch again. More information will be in the next 
issue. There will be a block watch meeting and everyone is welcome to attend. There is 
a calendar of events inside this issue of the Railsplitter. Please take a look at it and plan 
to attend the events that are scheduled.  

Terry Allen  
President, LVRA 



Where We Live 

Old Stuff 
Here are some pictures of the booklet that new 
homeowners were given when they purchased a 
home in Lincoln Village. 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

Our annual membership drive is underway. You can mail the form below along with you annual dues of 
$12.00 per household. ($10.00 for Golden Buckeye members.) By joining the association you help 
support many activities in the Village. For example, it enables us to continue the publication of the 
Railsplitter, our Easter Egg Hunt, the July 4th celebration and several other events and contest throughout 
the year.    
To: L.V.R.A. 
PO Box 282101 
Columbus OH 43228 

Name__________________________________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________Phone____________________ 
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VFW Post 6065 

 As always our  post is currently seeking new 
members. If you have received a campaign medal 
for overseas service; have served 30 consecutive or 
60 non-consecutive days in Korea; or have ever 
received hostile fire or imminent danger pay, then 
you're eligible to join our ranks. If you have any 
questions please call Will Davis at 878-1811.  

The Auxiliary is also building it’s 
membership.  Members must be citizens of the 
United States and at least 16 years old. If you have 
any questions or are interested in joining please call 
Jeannie Allen at 530-2025. Meetings are once a 
month and last approximately 1 hour.  

For those of you who need a copy of a 
DD214 the instruction are available online at : 
http://www.archives.gov/veterans/military-service
-records/. You can file online, by fax or by mail. If
you would like an application for membership to the
post please contact Will or Jeannie.
Those eligible for the auxiliary are:
 Husband/Wife
 Widower/Widow
 Father/Mother
 Grandfathers/Grandmothers
 Sons/Daughters
 Grandsons/Granddaughters
 Brothers/Sisters
Of persons who were or are eligible for membership
in the Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United
States.
Proof of service is required for eligibility and must
be obtained by the applicant. Information on a
veteran’s service record can be obtained by
contacting:
National Archives and Records Administration
Phone: 1-866-272-6272
http://www.archives.gov/veterans/military-service
-records/ orhttps://vetrecs.archives.gov/
VeteranRequest/home.html

2016 Events Calendar  

Easter Egg Hunt: March 19th ~ 1 pm 
Spring Community Sale: May 13-15 
Home Beautification: June 13-19 
July 4th~ Noon 
Music in the Park: 7-10 pm 
 June 4th 
 July 18th 
 August 6th 
 August 27th 
Summer Community Sale: August 12-14 
Halloween in the Park: October 22 ~1-3 pm 
Santa in the Park: December 3rd~ 1-3 pm 
Holiday Decorating Contest: December 14-18 

Please pay your membership dues for 2016 to 
help support these events. These dates have been 
selected but are subject to change in case of bad 
weather. The community sales will not be 
changed. If you are able to volunteer to help out 
with any of the events it would be appreciated. 
We are looking forward to have large turnouts 
for them. The bands play for free so tipping 
would be a nice gesture. We will be selling 
50/50 tickets to cover the cost of the Porta-John. 
We would also like you to consider supporting 
the local businesses that donate items for our 
events.  

Reminders 

Please try and have your vehicles off of the 
street when the snow plows will be running. It 
makes it easier for the drivers and your car will not 
be stuck in the snow.  

Please keep and eye out for your neighbors 
during the winter. If you have a few minutes take 
time to check in on your elderly neighbors. They 
may need some assistance. If you are going to the 
store offer to pick up some things for them.  



Santa in the Park

We had spectacular weather this year for our Santa 
in the Park event.  The turnout was fantastic. A 
huge “Thank You” goes out to the people who 
provided cookies to go along with the hot chocolate 
that your LVRA provided. Also another huge 
“Thank You” to the volunteers that came to help 
set up, helped out during and clean up afterward. 
They help our events run smoothly and without 
them we would not be able to do them. A very 
special “Thank You” goes to our wonderful Santa 
Claus. He really loved the letters the children 
brought to him.  

Holiday Decorating Contest 

The winners are: 

 1st place was 409 Danhurst
 2nd Place was 260 Old Village
 3rd Place was 225 Topsfield

It was nice to see all of the beautiful 
Christmas decorations  our residents put 
up this year. It was hard to choose the 
winners. We will be doing our Home 
Beautification Contest in the Summer. 
Do not forget that there is a cash prize 
involved.  







Street Representatives 
Amesbury Way, Taunton Way, Pepperidge Ct & 
Schoolhouse Lane…………….Julie Allen     878-3424 
Hamden Way, Powder Mill & Malden Way…….Terry Allen 
Annhurst 4588-4856 ……..…...Mary Meyer   878-4381
Annhurst 4864-5000 …..…Terry Allen 
Musket Way & Revere Ct……..Sherma Ferguson  878-5705
Danhurst Road ……....………. Jason Dunlap 878-4916
Darbyhurst…………..…..……. Mark and Meredith Ervin 
Carilla Lane………………..…. Virginia Allen 309-3698
Deerfield Road…………..…...  Tom and Dottie 

   Wickersham  230-1109
Old Village Road & Lodge Ct...  Susan Kelly 795-4608
Topsfield Road………….……… Will Mills 
North Murray Hill Road…….… Rob Carder  878-1534
Sturbridge Road……………  …..Vernon & Edith Hall 
Weymouth ……………………… 
Yarmouth………………………..Terry Allen    619-8209

Lincoln Village Shopping Center 
4666 West Broad Street 

Columbus OH 43228 

(614) 851-3333
Mon.-Thur. 9:30– 7:30
Friday 9:30– 6:00 AARON LEE 
Saturday 10:00– 5:00               General Manager 
Sunday 12:00 - 4:00         alee@bigbobs-cincy.com 
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“ Your  Ag ency  F or  L i f e ”  

1827 O'Brien Road, Columbus, OH 43228 

Phone: 614-777-8200 
Fax: 614-777-2299 
Email: jane@danduranins.com 

Special Insurance Coverage For 
Special People! 

Auto * Home * Business 

Check out our Facebook page 

Please Pay Your Dues 




